
 
 

*The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil 
Premium funding. 
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13 May 2022 

 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Student Exam Timetables 
 
All students sitting exams this summer now have access to their individual timetable through our 
new system Edulink One.  Students were all given login details for this before Easter and should be 
able to see the most up to date version of their timetable by logging in.  Whilst students will obtain 
the latest information about their exam timetable from the system, we will supply them with a paper 
copy of their exam timetable.   
 
It is imperative that students know the start time of their exams.  All morning exams will start 
promptly at 9.00am and afternoon exams will either start at 1.00pm or 1.30pm, depending on the 
length of the exam.  This is to ensure that students who get the bus home can still do this. 
 
 
Results Days 
Results days this year are as follows: 
 

 Thursday 18th August - A level and Level 3 results 

 Thursday 25th August - GCSE and Level 2 results 
 
Students will be able to collect their results between 9.00am and 12.00pm on each of these days.   
 
Students must collect their results in person; they cannot be released to anyone else without prior 
consent.  If students are unable to collect their results in person, they may either give permission for 
someone to collect them on their behalf, or they may have their results emailed to them.   
 
In either instance, students themselves must email exams@buckinghamschool.org directly, to either 
give permission for a nominated person to collect their results or to confirm that they would like their 
results emailed to them.  Due to GDPR, we cannot accept requests from parents / carers. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
 
The Exams Office 
office@buckinghamschool.org 

Website:  www.buckinghamschool.org 
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